
 

Friday 26 March 
 
The Spring term was finished off in style with the ‘Spring Dash’.  Every child demonstrated their athletic 
prowess running the course which varied in length from 700m for our youngest pupils to 1.4km for our oldest.  
Mr Robinson and Mr Bennington ensured the event took place without a hitch and all staff acted as super 
motivators for our athletes.  Each year group had bronze, silver and gold medal winners for girls and boys 
which were awarded in a special outdoor assembly this morning. All of the runners were awarded points and 
Hercules House were eventual winners and awarded the inaugural spring dash trophy!  Congratulations. 
  
Another trophy ‘first’ was the term winners for the house point accumulation.  With a staggering 5910 house 
points as the total for the term Voyager Captain, Lola, and Vice-Captain, Oscar, held aloft the impressive 
silverware.  Well done to all in Voyager House. 
  
Mrs Robinson and I turned into learners this week, as delegates on a global education summit.  We had the 
privilege of engaging with the most influential educational academics form across the world across a range of 
topics and themes.  I am really looking forward to incorporating some of these aspects into our school 
development as we move ever closer to realising the potential. 
 
Mrs Sinclair, Mrs Harvey and Mrs Spooner welcomed a number of new children to our Dandelions class 
through door step visits.  We’re very excited to see our youngest pupils come into the Dandelions after Easter.    
 
Finally, after a full and engaging term I wish you all a very Happy Easter and hope you have a safe and restful 
couple of weeks.  We look forward to seeing you all again in the summer term.  
 
 
Have an eggtastic Easter,  
 
 
Ben Turner 
Headmaster 
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